To: inistre-minist a I
Cc: premier@novascotia.ca; CNSOPB Call For Bids

Subject: I do NOT support oil and gas exploration occurring within Sable Island National Park Reserve.
Date: January-31-19 1:34:47 PM

Dear Minister McKenna,

I do NOT support oil and gas exploration occurring within Sable Island National Park Reserve. Indeed I am
staggered by the prospect, especially when opening more oil production runs counter to this government's
environmental concerns.

Thank you,

JohnJohnson
M6R 1E7

cc: Premier Stephen McNeil

cc: CNSOPB Bids



